
Steering Committee

Minutes

April 2, 2008

Attending: S. Albertine, S. Koch, B. Kalinowski, M. Woodford, K. Rossiter, J. Morrison, T. Bennett, N. Freudenthal, M. Krause, J. Vincelette, J. McCarty, J. Landreau, L. Gage, C. Deering

Review of Minutes: The minutes for 2/20/08 and 3/5/08 were approved with minor revisions. 
Reports of Vice Chairs: The Vice Chairs of the Committee on Academic Programs, Committee on Planning and Priorities, Committee on Faculty Affairs, and the Committee on Student and Campus Community provided updates on their current work.

Old Business

1. The Committee on Academic Programs has recommended and the Provost has approved the following new programs: an option within the M. Ed program for teachers of the blind and visually impaired, and a post-master’s program for teachers of the blind and visually impaired. Everyone involved in its implementation has been notified.
2. The Committee on Academic Programs has recommended re-affirming the current policy on graduation with honors. Steering has accepted their recommendation and will inform the provost of their decision. 

